
 

                                                

 

 

 

February 8, 2022   

 

To:  Members of the Public Safety and Governance Committee  202200273 

 

From:  John P. Curp, Interim City Manager 

 

Subject: Presentation--Youth Violence Prevention  

 

 

Attached is a presentation regarding Youth Violence Prevention for the Public Safety and 

Governance Committee on February 8, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Sheryl M.M. Long, Assistant City Manager 


